
Fordham’s Chiara Moslow now 
at the International Institute of 

Buffalo will speak on Refugee 
Integration in upstate New York  
Thursday July 25th 6:30-8:30pm 205 Dealy Hall 

Fordham Rosehill Campus 
  Please attend in person or via Webex* 

 
Fordham IPE Graduate Chiara Moslow returns to 
Rosehill to discuss two years at the International 

Institute of Buffalo helping refugees settle in upstate NY.  
Chiara will discuss her work in Buffalo and her plans for graduate 
study at the Graduate Institute in Geneva this Fall.  Please join us 

at 7pm in 205 Dealy* or to listen online webex please email  
Darryl McLeod at mcleod@fordham.edu...  please join us in 

wishing Chiara well, refreshments served.  Special thanks to IIHA 
Director Brendan Cahill for mentoring Chiara’s thesis and to 

Dean Czechowski for making this event possible. * 

https://iibuffalo.org/meet-chiara-moslow/
https://iibuffalo.org/meet-chiara-moslow/
mailto:mcleod@fordham.edu
http://www.fordham.edu/info/24283/center_for_international_policy_studies

